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TSRB Meeting: 12 January

Sadly, the one person you were unable to
contact before Christmas (the Lord Chancellbr)
cannot manage the new date because he will be
in New Zealand. I have spoken to Andrew
Turnbull about this. He agrees that his
presence is essential and that the meeting
will therefore have to be moved to the earliest
possible date when he is back. Could you very

‘kindly arrange this please.

o

30 December, 1983.




10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 23 December 1983

Dear Diary Secretary,

There is to be a further meeting to
discuss TSRB at 12 noon on Thursday 12 January.
This follows a meeting of Cabinet.

Yours sincerely,

Caroline Ryder

The Diary Secretary,
Lord Chancellor's Office.




